
 

 

CAT CURFEW REVIEW  
SNAPSHOT REPORT  

 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SUMMARY  

On June 5, the City commenced community engagement on a Cat Curfew Review for 6-weeks. The purpose of the engagement was to 

better understand what cat behaviours the community is seeing and experiencing, as well as whether they felt the current dusk to dawn 

curfew is working adequately or needs to be changed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT STEPS 

A full engagement report is currently being written. This will which will present all data, themes and findings, and be available for the 

public to view in the coming weeks. 

Using the feedback submitted by the community, we will present engagement findings to Council along with recommendations for 

review and consideration in November 2023. This information will help Council make decisions around how to best manage cats in our 

community. 
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